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NOTIFICATION OF TELEPHONE CONFERENCE

You are hereby invited to participate in a telephone conference regarding Pergo’s

Second Quarter Results 2002.
This telephone conference will take place on Monday, July 22nd  at 14:00, Swedish time (13:00 UK time)

Participating from Pergo will be:

Mr. Raimo Issal, President and CEO

Ms. Annette Kumlien, Sr Vice President and CFO

If you would like to participate in the telephone conference, please call 

+44 (0) 20 8 241 0004 five minutes before the conference starts. After the conference an instant replay will be available (only touch tone telephone) on +44 (0)20 8288 4459 (access code 61 31 52 ). The replay will be available until July 29th .
The meeting will begin with a short presentation of the report followed by a Question and Answer session. For your convenience, you will find overhead slides available on Pergo’s home page at www.pergo.com, “Investor Relations / Presentations” a couple of hours ahead of the conference.

RSVP

In order to ensure that a phone line is reserved for you please confirm your participation to by e-mail: victoria.gonzalez@pergo.com or fax: +46 410 36 34 32 before 12:00, Swedish time, Monday, July 22nd  . 

Yours sincerely,

Annette Kumlien 

Pergo AB

CFO

[image: image1.wmf]